
Dear Parents 

National story telling has been a really busy and nice week for us in Nursery. We started off 

on Monday reading “Jack and the beanstalk” and the children enjoyed a wide range of 

activities based on this. They loved threading and measuring leaves and also playing with a 

huge sensory tray full of lentils and beans. On Tuesday they had a workshop from West End 

in school and the children danced to the music of “The very hungry caterpillar”. It was great 

to see them going from caterpillars to cocoons and then to butterflies. The day continued 

being special we had a visit from year 3 who read some stories to us. It was so nice to see 

the children interacting together! We also had a drawing den in the room and Nursery 

enjoyed drawing “in the dark” with their torches.  

On Wednesday we had mummies and daddies coming to read for the Nursery children. 

Thanks to all the parents who came as it was really special. We also had time to create our 

own versions of “The Little Red Riding Hood” and read it to our friends and teachers. We 

read two versions of the same story and noticed how different they could be.  On Thursday 

we decided which design to do for our storytelling chair competition and used sharpies for 

our design. It was such a fun activity to do and I must say that they did a great job. Friday 

was a great end to the week with another Kabbalat Shabbat and Library time.  

We would like to remind you of some aspects of the uniform policy. The children need to 

wear black trousers and the school top and dresses need to be below the knee. Some of the 

boys have been coming to school without a Kippah and this is also part of the uniform. We 

also would like to ask you to bring in spare clothes. We would be grateful if you could 

donate any underwear or trousers and tops as we have run out of spare clothes as Nursery.  

We are raising money for Bee-Bots and Lego WeDo@Rocket Fund.  Can you 

help?  Our Rocket Fund bid for coding resources has just gone live! Please view the link for 

further information https://rocket.fund/p/etzchaimprimaryschool/ 
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